
The Gullies Are Dangerous

Date
Thu, 12/07/2023 - 12:25
Activity
Ice Climbing

8" of snow fell in 3 hours this morning. We inspected the snowpack in the gully above Silken Falls for the
Bozeman Ice Festival. New snow and wind are increasing the avalanche danger. Be careful crossing gullies,
especially the one above the Sceptor, the one below Responsible Family Man, Avalanche Gulch and Silken
Falls. Triggering an avalanche in these is a very real possibility as they continue to get wind-loaded.

Region
Northern Gallatin
Location (from list)
Hyalite - main fork
Observer Name
Doug Chabot

http://www2.mtavalanche.com/node/29391

